ORS: Announcement of change in website of the Company
On 23 July 2019, Tien Phong Securities Corporation issued the Announcement No. 092/ 2019/ TPS – CV on changing website of the Company as follows:

Tien Phong Securities Corporation (TPS) announced the change in website of the Company to the agencies, customers and its shareholders as follows:

+ Old website: www.ors.com.vn 

+ New website: www.tpbs.com.vn 

The Company only uses the old website to 31 July 2019
